
 

May 10, 2024 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3351 

 
COVID-19 UNWIND:  Recipient Redetermination Dates No Longer 
Available to Providers 
Update to Web Announcement 3045:  When Nevada Medicaid began the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency 
unwind phase, providers were asked to reach out to recipients to remind them of their redetermination dates to 
ensure they renewed Medicaid coverage.  Nevada Medicaid has determined that providers no longer need to 
reach out to recipients as recipients receive their correct redetermination date in their renewal packets from the 
Division of Welfare and Supportive Services (DWSS). 

As Nevada Medicaid will return to standard processes, the recipient’s redetermination date will be removed from 
the following locations: 

• Effective May 14, 2024: The redetermination date will no longer display in Loop ID 2100C Reference 
DTO01 on the Health Care Eligibility Benefit Inquiry and Information Response (270/271). 

• Effective May 20, 2024:  The redetermination date will no longer display on the Electronic Verification 
System (EVS) Eligibility Verification Screen. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3045_20230404.pdf

